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The 2019-20 Budget is the next step in the 

Morrison Government's plan to build a 

stronger economy and secure a better future for 

all Australians. 

We are guaranteeing the essential services that 

Australians rely on, including record funding 

for schools, hospitals, and infrastructure. 

We are delivering $158 billion in tax relief to 

encourage and reward hard-working 

Australians by more than doubling the low and 

middle income tax offset from 2018-19. 

We are ensuring that medicines are more 

affordable, with $331 million included in this 

Budget for new and amended medicines on the 

Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme. 

And this budget will deliver the first budget 

surplus in twelve years - a surplus of $7 .1 

billion in 2019-20. 

BUDGET 2019 

Most importantly, the Morrison Government 

has been able to deliver these measures (and 

more) without increasing taxes. 

There's plenty more good news for Australians 

in the Budget. 

This newsletter gives you more information 

about the Budget - and about my work as your 

representative in the Federal Parliament and in 

the local community. 

As ever, if I can help you in any aspect of your 

dealings with Government, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch. 

rc1r:1l-
Paul 








